
Sent: 11 January 2021 
To: Sharon Groth  
Subject: Dog waste bin 
 
Hello 
 
I’m just sending an email backing up my conversation just now with the office.  
 
I would like to request a dog poo bin be put down the Lane that runs to Flo Gas works in Witney off 
Burford Road. Today my dog walking friend picked up around 10 full bags that had been left strewn 
around the entrance to the meadows just passed the entrance to the Gas Works. The nearest bin to 
there is at the top of the hill on the other side of the road.  
 
There are many people, including myself who walk their dogs there on a daily basis and this would 
be a godsend to have a bin. The council can easily access this area to empty the bin once its full.  
 
Thank you very much and I do hope you agree to this request. 
 
Kind Regards  
 
Rachel Way 
 


